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From: Robert <dimpleminded@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 6:09 PM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Opposition of PUDSP225

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 
 

There are multiple negative impacts this proposal will create on our District (water resources, failing 
infrastructure, etc. to name a few), as our current Board isn't addressing issues plaguing their existing property 
owners/constituents within the District. 
 
This is just one of the current issues going on in Falcon Highlands: 
 
https://newfalconherald.com/groundwater-seepage-in-falcon-highlands/ 
 
 










